June 26, 1940

Lawrence S. Kubie, M.D,
7 Bast 8lst Street
liew York City, New York

Dear Drs Kubie:

Do you have eny information regerding the payment of
bills due the Internatiomal Psychosnalytic Verlaeg?

If so, I wish you would be kind emough to let me kmow
what steps, if eny, are being taken by other psyeho-
enalytic groups in the United States in this matter,

Sincerely yours,

Charles W, Tidd, M.D,
Secretary-Ireasurer
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